August 29, 2012
Craig Hoover, P.E.

Bohannan Houston Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE CY 1
Albuquerque, NM 87107
Re:
Tuscany Village Rough Grading Plan

 
Engineer’s Stamp Dated 7-27-12 (E22/D022)

Dear Mr. Hoover;   
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-27-12, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit until the written approval is received from the adjacent property owner.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.





Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail

